
Fw: Lee County Contract - Piggyback
Jeremy Mader <maderelectricmotors@msn.com>
Tue 6/2/2020 11:49 AM
To:  Conard, Caley <Caley.Conard@MyClearwater.com>; ted holtzman <ted@maderelectricmotors.com>

1 attachments (5 MB)
B190409JJB_-_John_Mader_Enterprises_Proposed_Contract.pdf; 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Clearwater. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Caley,
Please consider this email as our authority to piggyback off this Lee County contract.  
Thanks,
Jeremy Mader
Mader Electric Motors

From: Conard, Caley <Caley.Conard@MyClearwater.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 11:15 AM
To: Jeremy Mader <maderelectricmotors@msn.com>
Subject: Lee County Contract - Piggyback

Good morning, 
Our annual contract is expiring on 8/16/20, and we would like to piggyback off of Lee 
County's contract B190409JJB, with your permission.  

Thank you, 
Caley Conard
Accounting Technician, Ext 7262
City of Clearwater
Public Utilities Department
727-562-4960

The City of Clearwater is now on SharePoint and our email address has changed, please update the 
email address for invoices or any other correspondence to Public Utilities Accounting to the new 
email listed below. 

NEW EMAIL: PublicUtilitiesAccounting@myclearwater.onmicrosoft.com
 If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me.
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